
Brendan and Rhianon to attend SARC season launch

Brendan and Rhianon will be guest presenters at the 2012 South Australian Rally
Championship season launch in Adelaide on Thursday, February 23.<br />  <p>�</p>     
<p><br />The SA Rally Panel are planning a fun and informative evening hosted by Mark
Bickley. Brendan and Rhianon will give an insight into their exciting debut into the 2011 World
Rally Championship Academy where they finished an impressive 5th outright!</p>  <p>�</p> 
<p>Those attending the night will also have an opportunity to talk to competitors and view the
rally cars on display.</p>  <p>�</p>  <p>In addition, a silent auction will be held to raise funds
for Brendan and Rhianon's 2012 WRC Academy season.  You can view the items up for auction
and make a bid before 9pm South Australian time, Thursday, 23 February <a target="_blank"
title="Brendan Reeves Silent Auction"
href="https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.3389374817416.2162044.1360971493&type
=3">HERE</a>.<br /><br />For further details, email Rhianon -
rhianon@brendanreeves.com.au<br /><br /><br /></p>  <p>�</p>  <p><br /><br /></p>  <br />
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